
Dear Team,

You have been invited to attend the Cisco India and SAARC Partner 

Conuence (CIPC) from 9th to 11th April 2025 at Colombo, Sri Lanka. 

As April is a busy month in Sri Lanka, with various festivals and events, ights 

are selling out quickly and costs are rising. There are few seats left on ights, 

so please ensure you book it at the earliest to avoid missing out.

Recommended arrival day and time: Take the earliest available ight on April 

9th to arrive in Colombo before 12 noon.

Recommended departure day and time: Post 1 PM on 11th April.

Colombo airport transfers to and from Shangri-La will be arranged only for 

all registered participants. Kindly ensure you complete your registration and 

share your ight details.

Once your registration is conrmed, a room will be booked for you on a single 

occupancy basis (room only) for two nights—9th and 10th April 2025. The 

room bill and incidentals, such as room service, will need to be paid with your 

AMEX card at the hotel.

Please prioritize this and conrm your registration and ight bookings. Thank 

you for your cooperation and attention to this matter.

*This invite is not transferable. Please DO NOT forward this invite. 

Best regards,

Ashok Shivashankar
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